Santa Rosa County Sheriff’s Office
Stheriff Bob Jofinson

Investigative Division
Narcotics Unit

%

5755 East Milton Road ¢ Milton, Florida 32583
March 3, 2021

Kevin Christman, Interim Chief of Police
Pensacola Police Department

P. 0. Box 1750

Pensacola, Florida 32591-1750

Dear Chief Christman:

Santa Rosa County Sheriff's Office continues to participate in the Gulf Coast High Intensity Drug
Trafficking Area (HIDTA) Program in obtaining a grant each year. Agencies participating as sub-
recipients and providing task force officers include the Florida Department of Law Enforcement
(Pensacola Office), Pensacola Police Department, Gulf Breeze Police Department, Okaloosa
County Sheriff’'s Office, and the Florida Highway Patrol. As lead agency in assuming the
administrative and financial responsibilities as outlined in the grant conditions, it is my
responsibility to prepare the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with each agency.

Enclosed please find the FY 21 HIDTA sub-recipient MOA for the Pensacola Police Department
and required certifications (Certification Regarding Debarment, Suspension, Ineligioility and
Voluntary Exclusion; Certification Requiring Drug Free Workplace; Certification Regarding
Lobbying; and EEOP Certification).

Nick Forte, Guif Coast HIDTA State Director, provided a 2021 Budget Detail that is included with
the MOA. Monies not expended from each sub-recipient roll over each year. A copy of the
award letter and FY21 grant (Period of Performance 01/01/21 - 12/31/2022) is enclosed for
your reference. Just in case you are not familiar with the HIDTA grant, | have also enclosed a
copy of the FY20 agreement/correspondence for your convenience.

Please have the appropriate official sign the FY21 MOA and certifications and return them to
me at the address above. Please do not hesitate to call if there are any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marcia Arnold, Admin. Clerk
SRCSO Narcotics Unit

(850) 981-2140
marnold@srso.net



